
 

ParentMail Communication sent 04 March 2022  

Donations For Ukraine 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We would like to say a huge thank you for the amazing generosity of our community 
- we have already received an overwhelming amount donations and the request only 
went out on Wednesday! 
 
We have been asked that we take no further donations of clothing or bedding but 
items from the list below are still very much welcome: 
 
Painkillers (adult/child) 
Medical supplies (bandages, plasters, antiseptic etc) 
Nappies/wipes 
Feminine hygiene products 
Baby milk 
Dioralyte sachets (or similar) 
Sterilising tabs 
Water purification tabs 
Candles 
Multivitamins 
Canned / Non-perishable foods 
 
Thank you again for your fantastic show of support. 
 
With our best wishes, 
 
The Buckingham School 
   
 
 


